
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
VACATION NOTICE 

Pastor Weaver and Michelle will be leaving this evening, February 23rd for 
10 days in Florida.  Pastor Brandon Wallace will be bringing the morning 
message on March 1st.  The Weavers will be returning around March 5th.   

 
SUNDAY SCHOOL SPRING QUARTER 

Next Sunday, March 1st begins our new Spring quarter for Sunday School.  
Check for your name on the new rosters.   

 
BLUE WELCOME CARDS 

Behind every pew are Blue Welcome Cards.  If  you are a visitor to our 
church, please fill this card out.  We would love to get to know you! 

For our church members and regular attenders, if you have a prayer request, 
you may write that prayer request on the bottom of the card where it says 

“Do You Have a Prayer Request?”  If you need more room for your prayer 
request than the two lines provided, feel free to use the back of the card. 
You are welcome to put the blue card in the offering plate or give it to a 

greeter and we will make sure to add it to our Prayer List. 
 

DEACONS HELPING HANDS MINISTRY- 
If you need assistance with any small job in your home or know someone 

who does, contact Rick Buckels at 618-322-4042 
 

WORKERS NEEDED!!! 
The Rehoboth Baptist Church Camp is needing workers for this summer’s 

camps which runs through the month of July.  If you are interested in helping 
at camp, please return a camp worker form to our church office or the  

Rehoboth Association Office.  Information sheets and camp worker forms 
are located on the back table in the sanctuary.   

 
OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD- 

Every month we will have suggested items for you to put in the basket 
marked Operation Christmas Child which is located in the East lobby.   
This month’s suggestions are SMALL MUSICAL INSTRUMENTS,  

BLANKETS, SHOES, SOCKS, HATS &  MITTENS. 
 

DVD copies of Sunday morning services are available. 
Sign up on the table in the back of the Worship Center. 

Services are also archived for viewing any time on the website: 
www.unityvan.com 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  

Worship Guide 
February 23, 2020 

 
Welcome & Announcements 

 
Worship with Tenths & Offerings 

 
In My Heart There Rings A Melody 

 
Centering Prayer Time 

 
I Will Sing the Wondrous Story 

 
Blessed Be Your Name 

The Stand 
 

Message from God’s Word 
Foreknown, Predestined, Called, Elected, Chosen? 

Romans 8:28-30 
Pastor Robert Weaver 

 
Invite: Have Thine Way, Lord  

 
Closing Song: The Family Prayer Song 

 

 

DEACONS OF THE WEEK 
Matt Howard & Bob Culbertson 



THINGS TO REMEMBER 
 

We now have a website set for our Vacation 
Bible School. If you are volunteering in any-

way (teacher, decorating, music, etc.) and 
have not registered, please register at 

https://unityvbs.myanswers.com/
mysteryisland/. Student registration will be 
available online, very soon! Exciting stuff! 
Looking forward to a great year at VBS! 

 

THIS WEEK AT UNITY BAPTIST CHURCH 
 

 SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 23 
9:30am   Bible Study 
10:45am  Morning Worship Service 
12:00pm  Business Meeting immediately following worship 
10:45am  KIDS OWN WORSHIP Preschool through 6th grade—      
    Debra Morecraft, Kathy Brown, Brandon Wallace & 
                 Lu Willis        
10:45am  Nursery—Julie Corning, Sabrina Tackett 
 2:00pm   Nursing Home Service—BR—Culbertsons, Bonnie Ellison, 
                 Stoneciphers 
 4:30pm   NO Praise Team Practice 
 5:30pm   Family Night Fellowship-Volleyball 
  
 

MONDAY, FEBRUARY 24 
  6:30pm   Small Group Women’s Study at Leanne’s Home 
    
 

WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 25 
10:00am    Prayer Meeting @ 185 
   5:45pm   Supper-TEAMKIDS 
   6:20pm   Team Kids and Legacy Youth 
   6:30pm    Ladies Bible Study with Patty Edwards 

  
 
  

Church Office (618-283-1113) Open: Monday-Friday 8:00-Noon 
Church website: unityvan.com 

Church email: fbcvan@sbcglobal.net 
Robert W. Weaver, Senior Pastor (618) 267-7101 

Brandon Wallace, Pastor of Students (765) 505-0627 

 

 ISBA DISASTER RELIEF 
TRAINING  

 February 29th 8:30am-12:30pm at 
Smith Grove Baptist Church.  Cost is 

$15.  Breakfast served at 8 am .   
Training includes Introduction to DR, 
Health & Safety, and Sharing Hope in 
Crisis.  Register at www.IBSA.org/DR   

MARCH ACTIVITY 
On Thursday, March 26th, at 10:30am 

OASIS will head to Fazzi’s in  
Collinsville and then to Cahokia 

Mounds.  A sign up sheet is on the back 
table in the sanctuary.  Transportation 

fee is $4.00.  In April will be Cobblestone in Lebanon  
and then Eckardt’s and in May a trip to Moonshine.  Those dates will 
be announced at a later time.   

“HOMECOMING”  
GOSPEL CHOIR  

will be here at UBC on  
Sunday, March 15th at 6:00pm.  Under 
the direction of John & Judy Roberts, 
the 80 voice Choir will be singing the  

traditional hymns and southern gospel 
favorites. Admission is free.  A love 

 offering will be taken.  UBC will host a 
meal for them on the afternoon 

 of the concert.   

Together Conference 
Love More/Care Less 

Saturday, March 7th, 2020.  Speaker  
Kendra Smiley.  Registration begins at 

8:30am with coffee and a light breakfast  
provided.  $35 at the door and $20 shirts 

available by pre-order.  For more  
information and to register online go to:  

www.fbcnokomis.com/togetherconference 

https://unityvbs.myanswers.com/mysteryisland/?fbclid=IwAR0mEM80l6qQyW1vWQZNCHbLCdmefl5aB66XAf67dWzDfMdXzRCGYWn6y30
https://unityvbs.myanswers.com/mysteryisland/?fbclid=IwAR0mEM80l6qQyW1vWQZNCHbLCdmefl5aB66XAf67dWzDfMdXzRCGYWn6y30

